
TO:  Board of Trustees 

  Village Clerk 

 

FROM: William J. Mueller 

  Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

  Village President 

 

DATE:  May 11, 2011 

 

SUBJECT: Reclassification of Class “N” Liquor License 

 

 

Please be advised Pavel Tykvart, owner of Praga Restaurant has requested an evaluation 

of his liquor license classification.  Currently Praga is assigned a Class “N” liquor license 

along with DOC Wine Bar.   

 

After reviewing Praga’s sales history, I have decided to revise the Class “N” liquor 

license into two (2) categories thereby granting a new liquor license classification for 

Pavmar Enterprises Inc.  I have reviewed this request with Trustee Gron and he concurs 

with my recommendation. 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

WJM/dk 

 

Attachment 

 

 


